
  

B. Braun Medical Inc. 
824 12th Avenue 
Bethlehem, PA 18018

June 1, 2017 
RE:  Patient Skin Preparation Product Label Change in Regional Anesthesia Trays 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Our supplier of patient prep solution products (Aplicare®) has notified us that their product 
labeling is changing in response to the FDA’s industry-wide request to update labels on skin 
antiseptic products. 
 
This change will affect all B. Braun Regional Anesthesia Trays that contain any skin antiseptic 
product from Aplicare. Examples include Epidural, Spinal, and Combined Spinal/Epidural 
trays. These antiseptic products with updated labeling will be included in Standard and 
Design Options® Pain Control Trays beginning mid June 2017. 
 
It is important to know that the antiseptic solutions have not changed in any way.  
 
Please contact your B. Braun Sales Representative if you have any questions regarding this 
change. We value your commitment to B. Braun and thank you for your business. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Antonia Roth 
Sr. Product Manager-Pain Control Marketing 
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